
Date:           3/17/23
To:               State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:          ADOA - General Services Division
Re:              Shipping Container Interest Survey

The Arizona Department of Administration is sending this survey to gauge organizational interest in
purchasing the shipping containers recently removed from the border.  We have not yet determined
pricing; however, it is important to note that organizations will be responsible for transporting the
containers from their current locations at the Arizona State Prison Complexes in Yuma and Tucson.

Please complete this survey no later than March 22, 2023.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj2iTfLT_6bKoJVBI51DNvXIq-e2s1KtV2ECXcLkKaoTx8P
Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

--
Kimberly Fiumara, MPA
General Manager-Procurement and Property
ADOA – General Services Division| State of Arizona
1400 W Washington, Suite B200, Phoenix, AZ 85007
928.486.4487 kimberly.fiumara@azdoa.gov
https://doa.az.gov/(link is external)
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